
POSTPONED CALLING ATTENTION TABLED BY SHRI NILESH CABRAL, MLA 

ADMITTED FOR ANSWERING ON 09/02/2024 

 

“Fear and anxiety in the minds of the people of Goa and especially the 

patients and their relatives, about the non-availability of required implants in 

cases of accidents and broken bones, at the Goa Medical and hospital, thereby 

forcing them to buy implants from the open market at exorbitant rates, thus 

furthering their trauma. The action the Government will take to make these 

implants available to the patients free of cost”. 

 

Statement to be made by Shri Vishwajit Rane, Hon. Minister for Health. 

 

Sir, 

 Many of the needed implants are not available in the implant store at Goa 

Medical College & Hospital and are procured through Local Purchase by the State 

Government and only those implants which are not available with Local purchases 

are being purchased by the patients for their cases. 
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